
 

 
Parents with Preschool Children 

 
If you are a Greenwich Township resident and have a child between 

 three and five years of age and suspect that he/she may be  
displaying a delay in any one of the following areas: 

intellectual functioning 
speech and language 

social/emotional development 
gross/fine motor skills 

they are eligible for a free screening 
by the Child Study Team Staff.  Screenings will be held on: 

 
Monday, September 12, 2022 

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY! 
 

The entire Broad Street registration packet must be completed 
prior to your calling for an appointment. We can not schedule an appointment 

until the completed registration packet is returned to the Broad Street 
School’s Principal’s Office. 

After you have completed the registration packet, contact the Child Study 
Team Office to inquire about the schedule or to obtain additional 

information.   
Remember, the earlier you recognize your child’s special needs and 

seek professional help, the greater the possibility that your child can 
be helped to overcome a problem. 

The Greenwich Township School District wants to find some very 
special Children!! 

Call: Child Study Team at 856-224-4920, Ext. 2160 


